
2. The Presideni of the university should appoint
administrative members.

decisions: patent lawyers, tax experts, ceriain economists and business
professors could all make useful contributions to the committee deci­
sions.

The university counsel and someone whose duties are primarily the
administration of research funds should be included. The latter may be
the provost (or a member of his staff) or director of the office of research.
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this, faculty will have to keep time records of when their researel
itiated and conducted. Patent management firm representatives \
the responsibility of advising faculty on keeping these la
notebooks on the progress of their research." One member of I

mittee who understands the invention in question should rev
sign the laboratory notebook of the inventor. If no.member of the
tee is qualified to do so, a committee member Will serve as a "
review and signature by a colleague who is competent to do S(
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3. Students should participate in the committee's deliberations.

The graduate student organizations should be asked to send one stu­
dent who is a degree candidate in one of the science department or in
engineering. The undergraduate student organization should send one
student. Student representation is important because students are
themselves inventors, and are as affected by patent policy as faculty are.
In addition, graduate students are salaried employees on the research
grants and contracts that science faculty obtain, and are essential labor in
the production of faculty publications that enable faculty to obtain out­
side research support. Students therefore have an equitable interest in the
patenting activities of the faculty. Finally, students are a source of good
ideas. Committees benefit from their advice. The restriction of student
representation to the science and engineering departments, instead of in­
cluding the medical school, is on practical grounds. First, a committee
which is too big is unwieldy and does not get its work done. Second,
students who are candidates for the M.D. degree, unlike candidates for
the Ph.D. degree, are primarily engaged in course and clinical work
rather than independent research. Post-doctoral fellows in the science
departments, who are theoretically drawn from the most promising of the
newly minted Ph.D. degree recipients, would be a valuable resource.
Nevertheless, they are not included in the committee structure because
they are transient (usual appointments are for one-year terms) and would
not be able to provide any continuity of service.

4. The committee will decide questions of policy and
review records of inventions.

The committee's responsibilities will include: (1) review of paten-
,.... .,·table subject-matter..lz) .review.of.the.relationshtp. be.lwee.nJha,\lnIXetsllY."

and the patent management firm; (3) review of licensing agreements; (4)
identifying the source of funding which produced inventions; (5) identi­
fying which inventions are in the field of medicine and health; and (6)
allocation of proceeds.

Members of the committee will also be asked to assist in establishing
priority in the conception of the basic idea of the inventor. To accomplish
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93 The importance of these notebooks, as well as their authentlcatio.
who are not co-workers is stressed by COMM. ONGOV'TREl.., NAT'LASS"N OFCO

Bus. OFFICERS, PATENTS AS COLLI::GES AND UNIVERSITIE;.S, GUIDEUNES FON. THE I

POUCIES ANDPKOGAAMS 19, 25 (1978).




